
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                                  
Fr Gary Walsh sss (RIP)  Mary Tipping (S) Harry Bolton x2 (LD)  Elizabeth Johnson (A) Sharp Family (RIP) 
Dennis Chalk (RIP)Ann Whittaker x2 (Bth/A) Sheila Mayman (LD) Winifred Davies (LD) Special intention  

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

£50 No 159 S&M Kennedy 
 

£25 No 173 Teresa Rose 
 

£25 No 177 Margaret O’Neil 
 

Last week’s Collections. 
Priory £ 265:17 

St Peter’s £ 382:25 
Total £ 647:42 

  
 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass 
Timetable. 

 
Monday St Peter’s Church  

10am 
     Tuesday St Peter’s Church  

  10am 
Wednesday Priory Funeral          

10am                                                              
Thursday: NO Mass today 

Friday St Peter’s School at     10am 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil Mass 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 7th Dec 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

The next availability will be in the New 
Year 

The Priory upon request. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

     Virtual Christmas Fair   
A full list of winners has be posted 

at the back of the churches this 
weekend, any prizes will be 

available for you to collect from the 
church you identified on your form. 
 Raffle tickets will be on sale this 

weekend at the back of the churches 
for a Food hamper and a Drinks 

hamper, this will be our final fund-
raising event this year. Thank you 

for your support. 
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Sunday 15th December. 
Memorial Service at St Peter’s 

Church at 2pm. 

During the service there is an 
opportunity to remember and give 
thanks for the lives of your loved 

one.                                              
After the service pie and peas and 

light refreshments will be served at 
St Peter’s sports and social club. 

   

St Peters School Carol Service. 

18th December at 6-00pm in St 
Peter’s church. 

 Followed by refreshments at St 
Peter’s Sports and Social Club. 

   

The Season of Christmas. 

Christmas Eve Masses:                         
St Peter’s at 4pm                                     

The Priory at Midnight. 

Christmas Day Masses.                         
St Peter’s 9am                                     

The Priory 10:30am 

Boxing Day.                                             
St Peter’s 12:00 noon 

New Year’s Day 2025                               
St Peter’s 12:00 noon. 

 

 

Funeral.                         
Wednesday 11th December. 

Requiem Mass at the Priory 10am 
for the soul of the late Harry Bolton, 

followed by cremation. 

May he rest in peace and rise in 
Glory. 

Crib Offerings.                            

 We have been asked to support our fellow Catholics suffering in the Holy Land this Christmas. All our crib offerings will 
be sent to the Friends of the Holy Land.  Please remember that they did not even have a Christmas tree last year, 

and do not have the opportunity to celebrate in any way while their families are living in squalor and fear.  
Thank you for your support.          

 

Food Bank. 

The food bank will make their last 
collection on the 18th December. 

Please remember those less 
fortunate than ourselves.   


